
Text Alerts Offer Updates on I-70 
Mountain Corridor Travel Conditions

If your summer travel plans include driving Interstate 70 between Denver 
and the Western Slope, you can sign up to receive text message updates 
to help plan your trip.

The Colorado Department of Transportation will send text alerts 
specific to three areas along the I-70 Mountain Corridor:

I-70 Floyd Hill Project east of Idaho Springs in Clear Creek County

I-70 Mountain Express Lanes from Idaho Springs to Empire

I-70 Vail Pass Auxiliary Lanes Project along West Vail Pass

I-70 Floyd Hill Project
Rock-blasting just east of Idaho 

Springs continues as part of 
the work to improve an 8-mile 

stretch of I-70.

Text floydhill to 21000 
to stay updated.

I-70 Mountain Express Lanes
Crashes, roadway obstructions or 
other unforeseen incidents can 

cause sudden closures of the I-70 
Mountain Express Lanes in Clear 

Creek County.

Text xpresslanes to 21000 
to stay updated.

I-70 Vail Pass  
Auxiliary Lanes Project
Rock-scaling and avalanche 

fencing installation this summer 
will require intermittent 

weekday stops of I-70 traffic 
in both directions.

Text vailpass to 21000  
to stay updated.

	+ Text alert signups are all lowercase, one word.

	+ Subscribe to one, two or all three text feeds. All messages will appear in the same message string, making it 
easy to track and plan ahead.

	+ Text messages for Mountain Express Lane closures will be sent as needed. Weekly lookaheads for the I-70 
Floyd Hill and I-70 Vail Pass projects will provide updates on planned traffic impacts, along with day-to-day 
reminders and traffic hold information.

Stay Informed

For more information on summer I-70 Mountain Corridor projects visit:  
codot.gov/projects/i70mountaincorridor

Check cotrip.org and COtrip Planner app for statewide traffic impacts.

https://www.codot.gov/projects/i70mountaincorridor
https://www.cotrip.org/

